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To: All HP Program Athletes, Parents and Coaches 

Topic: Athlete Debt Policy 

Date:   2 May 2018 

From:   JA CEO and Technical Director 
 

Dear Athletes, Parents & Coaches, 

The JA HP Program selection policies and processes outline that only athletes considered to be in 

good standing with Judo Australia are eligible to represent Australia at international judo events. 

This includes the payment of outstanding debts to JA within the payment terms of 14 days.  

All athletes are required to have paid any outstanding invoices or entered into a payment agreement 

with Judo Australia, if they wish to participate in any future events representing Australia as part of 

our HP Programs.  

Effective immediately this policy will be enforced, meaning any athletes with outstanding debts will 

be ineligible for selection to any future teams or for involvement with future HP Program activities. 

Any questions regarding this policy should be directed to Maria.Pekli@ausjudo.com.au  

Regards 

 

Alex Vallentine      Maria Pekli 

CEO       Technical Director 
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